
 

19 January 2015 

    

RE: RE: RE: RE: FFFFOBISIA OBISIA OBISIA OBISIA SWIMMING COMPETITION BANGKOK  SWIMMING COMPETITION BANGKOK  SWIMMING COMPETITION BANGKOK  SWIMMING COMPETITION BANGKOK      

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

It is now almost time for the FOBISIA Swimming squad to travel to Bangkok.  The 

Swimmers have been working hard all season to reach this point and I am pleased to see 

how they have improved as individuals and as a team.  I have included some important 

information with regards to travel details and hotel information. 

DepartureDepartureDepartureDeparture    

Thursday 22 January 2015 

The Swimmers will leave school at 8:00am to go to Pudong Airport. The flight details are: 

MU541    TH22JAN    PVGBKK HK26   12:25-15:55       

    

ReturnReturnReturnReturn    

Monday 26 January 2015  

The swimmers will be transported back to school by school bus. The flight details are: 

FM842     MO26JAN  BKK PVG HK26   09:25- 14:25    

We expect them to arrive back at school around 4:45pm.  Please make arrangements to 

pick up your child promptly. 

 

All students should bring the following in addition to the packing list: 

 

• Current  Passport 

• Spending money – this would be so students can buy snacks from vendors within 

the school  

• Packed Lunch for the first travel day 

  

In Bangkok the team will be staying in the competition hotel; 

Chatrium Hotel, 2209 Charoenkrung Road, Wat Phayakai, Bangkholame, Bangkok                                           

 

Should you wish to contact our trip leader, Mr Dunphy during the time the students are 

travelling, please use the following number; 15221095553. 

The players will be accompanied by Mr Dunphy and a Miss McMahon. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions on t-hitchings@bisspuxi.com. 

With best wishes, 

 

Thomas Htchings  

Director of Sport  

 

 


